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Important Blood Drive This Monday at
SWOSU
06.21.2007

Southwestern Oklahoma State University will host a blood drive this Monday, June 25,
on the Weatherford campus.

Michelle Stinson of the Oklahoma Blood Institute said “O” type of blood has dropped
to a critical level. Stinson said the Institute is in need of all types of blood—especially
“O”—and encourages everyone to participate in the SWOSU drive this Monday.

The blood drive will be 10 a.m. until 4 p.m. in the SWOSU Wellness Center. Each
donor will receive a t-shirt, voucher for two free tickets to the July 30 Oklahoma City
RedHawks baseball game, a buy-one-get-one pass to White Water/Frontier City (good
for up to six people), and members for life points for use on OBI’s on-line store.

Everyone is invited. Additional information is available by calling 580.772-7415.


